
District Update
March 10, 2024

Upcoming Calendar Reminders

Tuesday, March 12
MAS PTOMeeting
6:00 PM
MASMedia Center

Wednesday, March 13
Memorial PTOMeeting
6:00 PM
Memorial Media Center

Thursday, March 14
PI Day Fundraiser
3:00 pm
MAS Large Gym

Friday, March 15
FDU Basketball Reader Visit to MEM
1:00 PM
MEM classrooms

Saturday, March 16
MAS Drama Club Tech Rehearsal
9:00 AM - 2:00 PM
MAS Small Gym



Maywood Tournament Thanks
Many thanks to everyone who supported this year’s 43rd annual
Maywood Tournament. Thanks to the teams from all over Bergen
County who participated, the many parent and staff volunteers, and to
the huge student, community, and alumni turnout for the games
themselves. This fundraiser offsets the costs associated with the Class of
2024 year end trips and activities, and I know I speak on behalf of all of
our graduating 8th graders when I say THANK YOU to one and all.

Attendance/Tardiness Policy
Please see below the digital link for the Attendance/Tardiness Policy that
was provided over the summer andmay be found on our website. As we
move into the last stretch of the school year, we continue to remind our
families of the importance of a consistent educational experience, and
the statutory requirements that have been set forth to assure that.
Digital Link

Read Across America Thanks
TheMaywood School District would like to thank the many visitors who
came to our district to read to our students during national Read Across
America Day/Week. It was a pleasure to host the many community
members, Becton National Honor Society students, andMAS student
readers who took time out of their day to make a difference for our
students.

MAS SpringMusical - SPONGEBOB !!!
The event we have all been waiting for is almost here. Stop by the MAS
small gym for the MAS production of “Spongebob”. Performances are
scheduled for Friday, March 22 at 7:00 PM and Saturday, March 23 at
2:00 PM.
For ticket information please email ebalsam@maywoodschools.org.

Maywood Art Show
All are welcome to the Maywood/Becton Art Show scheduled for March
21st at 6:00 PM in the MAS large gym. Come out andmarvel at the
incredible works of art created by our students!

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1jgQpnB8rugwNEO7QYkQXt1KkH8n0mQUO3dwVz5sehws/edit?usp=sharing


PI Day Fundraiser -March 14
The 7th grade will be having a fundraiser on Thursday, March 14 after
school in the Large Gym. We will be celebrating "PI Day". Students will
be able to purchase shaving cream "pies" to throw in teacher volunteer's
faces. "Pies"can be purchased the day of the event and are 1 for $2.00
and 3 pies for $5.00. If you have any questions please contact Mrs.
Koenig at kkoenig@maywoodschools.org .

The Past Week on@MAYWOODSCHOOLS Twitter/X
Digital Post 1
Digital Post 2
Digital Post 3
Digital Post 4

Memorial Grade 3 Yearbook

Deadline - April 1st, 2024

It is time to start putting together the Third Grade Yearbook! Every year,

the Memorial School PTO purchases a yearbook for each third grade

student. It is created to help celebrate the childrens’ years at Memorial

School. Below are a couple of ways that we need your help.

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you!

Mrs. Chacon &Mrs. Pardo

Photos:
● School event pictures –We can use any photos of the children taken at a school

event or function at Memorial School. Only pictures of 3rd graders can be used.

We are not accepting PICTURE DAY pictures or sporting events, outside of
school.

● Baby photo: There will be a “Guess Who” section of the yearbook for baby
photos. Anyone who would like to submit their child’s baby photo for this
sectionmay do so. We need ONE baby picture only.

https://twitter.com/MAYWOODSCHOOLS/status/1765802654750347295
https://twitter.com/MAYWOODSCHOOLS/status/1765478309880631362
https://twitter.com/MAYWOODSCHOOLS/status/1765090589668999229
https://twitter.com/MAYWOODSCHOOLS/status/1762284083957359036


How to do this:

● Please EMAIL ALL photos to the Third Grade Yearbook email:
memyearbook@maywoodschools.org

○ Include your child’s full name and homeroom teacher in the subject line

○ Please send separate emails for the events and baby photo

○ Indicate the grade year of the event/photo if you know it
○ Choose “Actual Size” when attaching pictures to the email
○ Send as many emails as necessary to submit all photos

○ All emails should be sent by April 1, 2024

Boosters

The PTO pays the expense for the yearbooks so each child gets one for

free. To aid in defraying some of the expenses, we offer boosters which

will be placed in the yearbook. Parents, grandparents, other family, and

friends can send well wishes to their Third Grader.

Students can even send them to their friends! Boosters are $5.00 EACH.

Please go to www.maywoodschools.org and select the Rev-Trak option

on the left hand side. Look for the Memorial Yearbook Booster tab. You

may write anything you would like within a 125 character maximum.

There is no limit on boosters for each child!

All Boosters are due by April 1, 2024

EXAMPLE:

Student Name Booster

Mary Smith Good luck at Maywood Avenue School!

We are so proud of you! Love, Mom& Dad

http://www.maywoodschools.org/


REGISTER BELOW
shop.schoolathon.org/198364

http://shop.schoolathon.org/198364



